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Greetings All,  
 
I wanted to bring to your attention an issue we’ve identified with our CSBG 23 funding formula. 
It has come to our notice that some funding levels were out of alignment and adjustments will 
need to be made.  
 
I want to assure you that I take this matter seriously and I am committed to rectifying the 
situation promptly. In the coming days, I plan to personally reach out to each agency to discuss 
their specific needs and concerns. This will help us tailor solutions to address this issue. 
Transparency and collaboration are at the heart of this endeavor, and I am dedicated to 
working closely with all agencies to rectify the situation.  
 
I appreciate your understanding and patience as we work through this issue. Thank you for your 
cooperation and commitment to our shared mission.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leeann Marx 
Oregon Housing and Community Services 
CSBG Program Coordinator 
725 Summer Street NE Suite B | Salem, OR 97301 
Phone 503.979.3053  
Leeann.marx@hcs.oregon.gov | www.ohcs.oregon.gov 
 


